
The City of Baldwin Park is accepting 
Requests for Qualifications for “on-call” 
legal services. The submittal deadline is 
April 8, 2021 at 5:00 PM and shall be 
sealed, clearly labeled, and addressed to: 

Lourdes Morales 
Chief Deputy City Clerk 

City of Baldwin Park 
14403 E. Pacific Ave. 

Baldwin Park, CA 91706 
For more information, please visit: 
https://www.baldwinpark.com/rfps 


